







Why was Jesus' parents brought up in this discussion?

Why is it so difficult to accept that this carpenter's son could be the Messiah?

4



What is the bread of eternal life given by Jesus?

5

John 6:52-59 ^{to} The Jews therefore quarreled among themselves, saying, "How can this Man give us His files the cell?" ¹³ Then Jesus said to them, "Mod assured", I say to you, unless you eat the flesh of the San of Man and drinks this blood, you have no life in you. ¹⁴ Whoever eats My flesh and drinks My blood has elternal life, and I will raise thim up at the last day. ¹⁵ For My flesh is blood had sold and I will raise thim up at the last day. ¹⁶ For My flesh is blood had sold who eats My flesh and drinks My blood obties in Mac and I in him. ¹⁷ At the living Father sam Me, and I will be because of the Father, so he who feeds on Me will live because of Me. ⁴⁷ This is the bread which came down from heaven-not as your fathers sate the manner, and are dead. He who eats this bread will live forever. ⁴⁷ These things He said in the synagogue as He hough in Capeman.

What does flesh and blood represent to the Jews?

Why does Jesus continue to repeat the same message? John 6:60-64 ⁴⁰ Therefore many of His disciples, when they heard this, sold, "This is a hard saying; who can understand H?" ⁴¹ When Jesus knew in Himself that His disciples complained about this, He sold to them, "Does this offend you? ⁴² Whard then if you should see the son of Man ascend where He was befort? ⁴¹ It is the Spirit who gives life; the flesh profits nothing. The words that I speak to you are spirit, and they are life. ⁴⁵ But here are some of you who do not believe." For Jesus knew from the beginning who they were who did not believe, and who would betray Him.

What is a disciple?

Was it God the Father that drew these disciples to Jesus?

 What is the fate of those who see and hear but still walk away (Hebrews 10:25-30)

Why did Jesus repeat this concept of him being the bread of life each time with different metaphor?

7

John 6:65-71 ⁴⁵ And He said, "Therefore I have said to you that no one can come to Me unless if has been graned to him by My Father." ⁴⁶ from that time many of His disciples went back and walked with Him no more. ⁴⁷ Then Jesus said to the twelve, "Do you also want to go away?" ⁴⁸ But Simon Peter answered Him, "Lord, to whom shall we go? You have the words of elemai IIIe, ⁴⁹ Also we have come to believe and know that You are the Christ, the Son of the living God." ⁷⁹ Jesus answered them, "Did I not choose you, the twelve, and one of you is a devi?" ⁷¹ He spoke of Judas Iscariot, the son of Simon, for it was he who would betray Him, being one of the twelve. What are some barriers to belief?

 What was the one thing that made some of his disciples decide to walk away after seeing the miracle of the feeding of the 5,000 and all the other signs and wonders He did? What is our lesson from this?

Is this concept of Christ's flesh and blood difficult to understand?

 How do we resolve the fact that we are responsible for our belief or unbelief but that it is God who calls us and knows already what we will do?

If Jesus knew Judas would betray him, why would he have chosen him in the first place?



